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March 1, 2013

To whom it may concern;

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Bellingham Professional Office Cleaning.
Saratoga Commercial Real Estate has been working with BPOC for the past year and we have been very
pleased with the results. BPOC has quickly become a preferred vendor for a large percentage of our
lanitorial needs. They currently provide services for several of our properties and all of these clients
have been pleased with the services they are receiving. The workmanship provided by BPOC is always
done with the highest level of standards and integrity and they are always willing to go above and
beyond to get the job done right.

The Owner, Adrian Hilde is actively involved with his employees to ensure that the level of service
consistently meets and exceeds the client’s expectations. | would highly recommend BPOC for your
janitorial needs and light maintenance. Please feel free to call me directly if you would like any
additional information regarding BPOC's relationship with Saratoga.

Sincerely,

A

odie Allen
Assistant Asset Manager
Saratoga Commercial Real Estate
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